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MG Car Club South East Centre
Annual General Meeting 28th November 2021
Treasurer’s Interim Report – 28th November 2021

Summary
As at 28th November, the financial results for 2021 show a net surplus of £141.26, with a figure of £8166.42 in the bank. Regalia and Rosettes are not included in this figure. Only three events were held during the year due to the restrictions, and all made a surplus.

Centre Activities
Drive it Day in April saw 60 entries, and with donations to ChildLine and Just Giving, a surplus of £146.50 was made for the Centre.
The Spring Run to Leonardslee Gardens attracted 99 cars, a donation of £72 was made to “Kids for Kids”, and a surplus of £313.50 was made.
Our trip to Lullingstone Castle in September saw 94 cars enjoy a scenic trip to the Castle, and the event put £250.52 into the Centre funds.

Administrative Expenses
20 Table Flags for Natters and Wanderers have been purchased at a cost £273.60 and are being distributed to the leaders soon.
The MSA permit for £27 for the cancelled Autumn Naviscat will be transferred to the Spring Naviscat in 2022.
Sundry Expenses are £61.74 for trophies.



